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    Thursday 21st December 2023 

 

   

    

    Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

As part of our ‘Superheroes’ topic next term, we have arranged a visit to Sandyford Fire Station on 

Thursday 11th January. Where the children will have a tour of the station and participate in a 

workshop. 

 

   The trip will be during the school day and children will be accompanied by Mrs Statham,  

   Miss Wallace and several other adults.   

     

  Please log into your Scopay account to give consent for the trip. The deadline for  

   completion of consent is Monday 8th January. 

 

   Thank you for your continued support. 

   Kind regards, 

 

   Mrs Statham 

   Reception Class Teacher 
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